
1

Roxanne Maher

From: Juliet Hodge

Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 6:07 PM

To: Roxanne Maher; Kristen Chapman

Cc: Fred Allyn, III; Gary Paul

Subject: Open Space Parcel Outback realty Sub

Hi,
I was told that the Open Space parcel shown in the Outback Realty Subdivision approved in Nov. 2015 was being
ĚŝƐĐƵƐƐĞĚ�Ăƚ�ƚŚĞ�ŶĞǆƚ�>hWt �ŵĞĞƟŶŐ�ĨŽƌ�ƉŽƐƐŝďůĞ�ƌĞĐŽŵŵĞŶĚĞĚ�͞ ĚŽŶĂƟŽŶ͟ �ƚŽ��ǀ ĂůŽŶŝĂ- the reason being that the OS
was never conveyed to the Town of ledyard as required by the 2015 Subdivision Approval and Avalonia owned the
adjacent parcel.
This is not true. The parcel was in fact conveyed. See Vol. 540/683.
The GIS map is seriously wrong on this parcel as well… too long to explain here. The adjacent parcel appears to be
owned by the Nature Conservancy – not Avalonia…. But either way, if the town wants to give the piece away it would
need to go through the 8-Ϯϰ�ƉƌŽĐĞƐƐ�ĂŌĞƌ�Ăůů�ĂƐ�ŝƚ�ǁ ĂƐ�ŝŶ�ĨĂĐƚ�ĐŽŶǀ ĞǇĞĚ�ƚŽ�ƚŚĞ�ƚŽǁ Ŷ�ŝŶ�ϮϬϭϲ ͘ �
Let me know if you have ĂŶǇ�ĨƵƌƚŚĞƌ�ƋƵĞƐƟŽŶƐ͘
Juliet

Juliet Hodge
Director of Land Use & Planning
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, CT 06339

Phone: (860)464-3215

planner@ledyardct.org


